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Vicksburg. LLC
September 29, 2008

RE: Recommendation - Craig Price — Southern Safety Shield
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that [ am writing this
recommendation regarding Craig Price. I have known Craig for the
past several years and utilized his consultant services for safety
consultation, to conduct OSHA required training programs and just
recently to oversee the ground floor operations during the start-up
phase of a new facility.

During the start-up phase of our new facility Craig worked in almost
every capacity. He assisted in daily activities issuing all types of work
permits, overseeing ground fioor cperations and conducting employee
training.

Craig has proven to be 2 valuable resource for our facility as well as
for me personally. His dedication, service and safety knowledge is
remarkable. Craig’'s competence and ethics as a safety professional
are exemplary.

I unreservedly recommend Craig Price to your company. If needed,
my contact information is shown below or e-mail address is

Tarm . Wheatley@Bunge-Ergon.com

Sincerely,
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Tim Whatley, SE&H Manager

Safety, Environmental & Health Mgr

Bunge-Ergon Vieksburg. LLC
1833 Haining Roac
Viekshurg MS 38183
Direct (601 B36-051¢

Fax (601) 636-001€



